5/17/2001 6:47:57 PM
DMV mid-year budget reduction

We have reduced your account number 0790504060 by $98,413 and account 0790504230 by $200,000 to cover your
portion of the Agency 1% mid-year reduction as required by the Budget and Control Board. Please let me know if you have
any questions. Thanks.
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